
               The Margaret Mead  School PS/IS 209 2609 East 7th St.

Brooklyn, NY 11235

Telephone: (718) 743-1954

https://www.psis209.com/

Matthew Barone, Principal

September 2024
Dear Parents, 
These are most of the supplies that your child will need for the upcoming school year. In 
September, there might be a few add-ons from each individual teacher. Please be sure to have 
your childs name and class labeled on the bag. If your child runs out of any of these supplies, 
you will need to replace them during the school year. We hope that this list will better help you if 
you would like to shop over the summer. Any supplies bought over the summer should be 
brought in on the first day of school. 

● A box of sharpened pencils 
● 3 hard covered marble wide ruled notebooks – Each book must be labeled with your 

child’s name and class.
● Safety scissors 
● Crayons (24 pkg. no larger)
● Pencil case
● 2 glue sticks 
● 4 bottom pocket folders 
● 1 Ruler (12 inches and 24 cm)
● Dry erase markers and an eraser 
● 1 box of tissues
● 1 package of computer paper (no lines)
● 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
● 1 roll of paper towels 
● 1 set of headphones to be used during technology – please put these in a zip lock bag with 

your child’s name on it

Thank you for your cooperation, 
Sincerely, 
Second Grade Teachers

Jennifer Cianciotta, Assistant Principal                                        Jennifer Dalgin, Assistant Principal

 Andrea O’Donnell, Assistant Principal      

 “Together We Make Our School a Success      


